
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 16, 2020  

 

 

Re: Postponement of The Confederacy of Mainland Mi’kmaq Annual General Assembly  

 

 

During this unprecedented time, The Confederacy of Mainland Mi’kmaq has made the conscious decision to 

postpone its Annual General Assembly that was set to take place in June 2020.  At this time there is no 

alternative date set.  

 

The CMM and its programs continue to provide services and technical expertise to its member communities, if 

you require any further information or updates from The CMM, please feel free to visit our websites or social 

media pages.  
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